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          Lapwai, Idaho 83540 

               (208) 843-2622 
 
 

 
Thursday, Janaury 9, 2024 

Idaho State Board of Education 
Executive Director, Joshua Whitworth 
 
Idaho State Department of Education 
Superintendent of Public Instruction, Debbie Critchfield 
 
Cc: Deputy Attorney General, James Simeri 
 
The Lapwai School District #341 was among the Idaho districts impacted in the recent 
PowerSchool cyber breach. 
 
The Lapwai School District Student Data Privacy and Security Policy 506.1.1 requires us to notify 
you in the event of a data breach or confirmed unauthorized data disclosure. We also be notifying 
in a timely manner affected individuals, students and families.  
 
I encourage the Idaho State Board of Education and Idaho State Department of Education to 
provide additional guidance to Idaho schools districts in response to the cyber breach. If 
additional action is required at this time, please advise. 
 
Thank you for your time, attention and support in this matter.  
 

 
 
Dr. David M. Aiken 
Superintendent, Lapwai School District # 341 
Federal Programs Director 
Homeless Education Liaison 
Title IX Coordinator 
Idaho State Chair, National Association of Federally Impacted Schools 
Idaho Indian Education Committee 
(208) 843-2622 
Daiken@Lapwai.org 

Together, we ensure all students will reach their full potential.  

http://www.lapwai.org/board/policy/500/506.1.1%20Student%20Data%20Privacy%20and%20Security.pdf
mailto:daiken@lapwai.org

